
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: May 22, 2017 
 
To: All Communiqué Recipients  
 
From:  Paula Gwynn Grant, Director, Office of Communications 
 
Re:  The Pastoral Communiqué Survey 

           
 
On May 1, 2017, we introduced an updated Archdiocesan Pastoral 
Communiqué.  
 
In addition to an updated look of the website, we have reorganized information 
for each issue of the Communiqué and categorized content by each recipient. 
 
Please share your perspective on these changes by completing this short 
survey, which will take five minutes or less. Your feedback is greatly 
appreciated. 
 
If you have any questions, please email communications@archatl.com. 
 
Thank you.  
 
  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/FXPHZKL
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